
 
 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C.  20515    Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for “UC San Diego Health CommUnity Mobile Unit (UCSDH CommUnity 

MU),” in Fiscal Year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the University of 

California, San Diego, located at 9500 Gilman Drive, La Jolla, CA 92093. 

 

The funding would be used by UC San Diego Health (UCSDH) and UCSD Center for Community 

Health to create a CommUnity Mobile Unit (MU) to increase health care access, improve 

preventative health care services delivery, and build capacity for local community-based 

organizations (CBOs) serving San Diego residents in the 53rd Congressional District. This project 

proposes to implement a scalable health care mobile unit that adds capacity to existing local 

community-based organizations. In this model, services would be à la carte and selected by the CBO 

for monthly scheduled events that serve the gaps in care that are most important to address locally. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sara Jacobs 

Member of Congress 

 


